
	

																																																																																																																													

Call for Nominations! 
2023-2027 DbI Board 

 
DbI is currently seeking nominations for the Board for the 2023-
2027 term. All small and mini corporate members are eligible to 
be nominated. Additionally, Networks may nominate a 
representative to serve on the Board. 

This is a wonderful opportunity to serve DbI and most importantly 
to support our members who serve individuals with Deafblindness 
around the world. 

Nominations are being accepted until March 31, 2023. Please use 
the attachments to review the guidelines for serving on the Board 
as well as the nominations form. All nominations should be sent to 
dbinominations@obs.org 

 

Thank you,  

The nominations committee 
Jackie Brennan, chair 
Melinda Allen 
Ismael Byaruhanga 
Victor Locoro 
Michelle Schmidt 


